TEMPORARY PARKING PERMITS AVAILABLE!

The Grove now has parking permits available for temporary overnight street parking.   The board understand that circumstances may arise where you need to park a vehicle on the street overnight so we have created a new system where you can obtain approval and a parking permit from any of the board members.   When requesting a permit, you will need to provide the board member with the following information.     
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Reason for parking permit.
· Time period needed.
· Home Owners Name
· House Number
· Phone Number where you can be reached.
· Vehicle Type
· License Plate Number
Any questions, please contact one of our board members.   Thanks.

